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NYC COUNCIL
SPEAKER'S OFFICE

RECEIVED

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10007 

' llll JUL I 8 A � 5 0

July 12, 2018 

Ms. Susan Stetzer  

Dear Ms. Stetzer: 

Pursuant to the authority vested in me as Mayor by Section 20-d of the New York City 
· Charter, I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the Nightlife Advisory Board for a two-year
term that will expire on July 11, 2020.

On behalf of the people of the City of New York, I extend to you my thanks and 
appreciation for making this commitment to public service. 

Sincerely, 

/;µk(L--
Bill de Blasio 
Mayor 

BDB:tf 

cc: v'torey Johnson, Speaker, New York City Council 
Alicia Glen, Deputy Mayor for Housing and Economic Development 
Julie Menin, Commissioner, Mayor's Office of Media and Entertainment 
Ariel Palitz, Senior Executive Director, New York City Office of Nightlife 


